

JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LABOR & ECONOMIC GROWTH LANSING

KEITH W. COOLEY DIRECTOR

February 8, 2008

Mr. Tony Savoni, Building Official City of Ann Arbor 100 North Fifth Street P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647

RE:

PE 08-009

Dear Mr. Savoni:

On January 2, 2008, our office sent you a letter (copy enclosed) requesting additional information regarding a complaint filed with this office from Fritz Crisler. To date, your additional information and response has not been received.

Perhaps you overlooked this matter, or did not realize the importance of providing our office with a response.

It is again requested that you provide our office with complete information regarding this matter.

I would ask that your written response and all copies of documents requested within our letter be provided to this office within 10 days of receipt of this letter, as provided by Section 9b (1) of the Act.

If you have questions, you may contact our office at (517) 241-9347.

men

Sincerely,

Michael Somers, Analyst

Office of Local Government and Consumer Services

MDS/ms

Cc: Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk, City of Ann Arbor, w/o encl.

Fritz Crisler, w/o encl.

Providing for Michigan's Safety in the Built Environment

BUREAU OF CONSTRUCTION CODES P.O. BOX 30254 • LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 Telephone (517) 241-9347 • Fax (517) 241-9308 www.michigan.gov 2008 FEB 13 AM IO: 2

OTY CLERK